
Parental Involvement at St. Joseph’s Catholic 
Primary School? 

At St. Joseph’s we value the good rapport, which we have with parents. In 

addition to the two parents evening which are held t w ic e  a year; parents also 

have the opportunity to meet with class teachers each month for a parent 

consultation. 

We also have an open door policy, which allows parents to come into school to 

talk at any time throughout the year. The SENDCo (Mrs Baxendale) is also 

available for parents to discuss concerns by appointment. Induction for new 

parents takes place in the summer term, parents have a chance to meet their 

child’s class teacher and share any information that they wish. Parents are kept 

informed of their child’s progress against the targets set in their Person- centred 

Plan at parent’s evenings and after reviews of Person-centred Plan. Parents are 

encouraged to comment on the Person-centred Plan and we endeavour to try to 

make them part of the review process. Pupils with SEND will be admitted to St 

Joseph’s in line with the school’s admissions policy. The school is aware of the 

statutory requirements related to SEND and disabilities. The school will use its 

induction meetings to work closely with parents to ascertain whether a child has 

been identified as having SEND in Early Years Foundation Stage. 

If the school is alerted to the fact that a child may have a difficulty in learning 

they will make their best endeavours to collect all relevant information and plan a 

relevant differentiated curriculum. Parents contribute and take part in Annual 

Reviews and receive copies of all relevant paperwork concerning their child. 

Person-centred Plans are produced termly depending on the circumstance and 

pupil. 

 


